From: Kevin Mizikar < kmizikar@shrewsburyma.gov>

Date: March 27, 2019 at 4:36:20 PM EDT **To:** schoolcommittee@shrewsbury.k12.ma.us

Subject: Food Service Contract

Dear School Committee Members:

I apologize that I will be unable to attend your meeting this evening to vote on the agreement with the Food Service Employees. I have reviewed the document and do not have any objections.

Best regards,

Kevin J. Mizikar Town Manager Town of Shrewsbury 100 Maple Avenue Shrewsbury, MA 01545 KMizikar@ShrewsburyMA.gov 508-841-8508